

January Newsletter 2019

Welcome Back - March/April Grading - Child Safety Class Changes - Winter Ware - Refs Courses - Comps

Welcome Back

Hope you are all rested and feeling up to all 2019 has in store for us. Its looking like another fun filled year, our first comp is in Feb at the Kettering Leisure village, forms will be out in next few days and emailed them. All the info for Croatia will be out shortly however you can visit the website www.tagb.biz/e107_docs/pdf/euro19_pack.pdf for more info. Thank you for all the cards and presents at xmas, as always its nice to be appreciated for all the pain we put you through.

March / April Gradings

Colour Belt Grading is on *Sunday March 10th* Deeping Leisure Centre, so if you are a yellow stripe or above you will need a terminology book, this has all the words in you will need to know for each and every grading.

Black Stripes wishing to grade in April for Black Belt, let us know now so we can make sure you know everything you need to know. Anyone wishing to take a *Star Grading* in March also please let us know now.

All times will be out nearer the date.

January Cancelled or Changed Classes

Thank you for all your understanding and support through any changed or cancelled classes last year, we do our best to make sure we provide alternative venues, but some times it just isn't possible. We have a couple of changes in January, so please as always make up any lost times at a venue of your choice.

No training Friday the 18th Jan Methodist Hall Tuesday 22nd Jan 6-7pm & 7-8pm.

Umpires & Refs Courses

Available in February application forms to be in by 25th Jan, ask your Instructor now for the forms.

Up Coming Competitions

Kettering Sunday 3rd Feb closing date 17th Jan English 24th March Worcester Croatia European Championships 10th-12th May Welsh Championships 19th May More to follow

Child Safety

Parents last year we had several incidents where children had been told to meet you outside or in the car park & some parents have been over 15 minutes late, these are primary school age children, so not teenagers, luckily either our selves or adult students have spotted the situation and stayed with them. We do appreciate as parents you have other siblings to taxi around etc, however if you are late picking your child up, the knock on effect can cause us a great deal of problems, as we also have a tight schedule to get to the next class.

So could we please remind you to make sure your child is aware NOT to go outside the hall until you are there to pick them up. Please do not drop off your child in the car park & let them go in on there own, sometimes Instructors get delayed between classes & are not in the hall. If you are late please call Annabel or Dale their numbers are on the bottom. Yes we have your number however many times it's a home number and you may be on the way with a mobile Number we haven't got.

Entering the halls

Please DO NOT enter the halls until the Instructor or senior adult Black Belt arrives, no one is insured to be in the hall until the Instructor is there.

Winter training ware Please

No T-shirts, Doboks only please, also juniors bring a coat to go home in. Club T shirts may be worn at sparring stamina classes



Bourne - Market Deeping - Werrington - Thurlby - Stanground - Yaxley - Hampton - Billingborough

Annabel Murcott 7th Dan - Tel: 01780 410609 | Mob: 07714 323 995 | Email: belltagb@aol.com | Web: www.annabelmurcott.co.uk

Facebook: Annabel-Murcott-Schools-of-Tae-Kwon-Do | Welfare Officer - Dale Pollard 4th Dan | Tel: 07921 264 909